
 

 
 
 

To: Parents/Carers of all pupils 

Our Reference: 87744087 

26 June 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

RE: School Uniform Policy 

As we enter the final half term of this academic year and look towards a positive start in September 

2024 for all our pupils at South Hunsley School, we are writing to remind you of our current uniform 

policy and the items that are permitted as part of this. A school uniform helps to promote the ethos 

and culture of the school and provide a sense of identity and belonging, all of which can be 

significant for the well-being of our children. 

As well as these reasons, we are acutely aware of the impact on attendance for pupils who do not 

feel that they have the right clothing to wear to school. We have worked hard to make our uniform 

inclusive, accessible and affordable for all families. We ask for your support in ensuring we 

maintain these high standards and the pride we have in our school uniform. 

Whilst the vast majority of our pupils are dressed in the correct uniform, we are aware that many of 

you will be purchasing new items for your child over the coming months and it is important to 

remind you that there are certain items that are not permitted as part of our uniform policy. This will 

prevent unnecessary cost and time wasted in September if your child is not in the correct uniform. 

The QR code below will take you to our current uniform policy. We ask you to refer to this when 

purchasing new items that are not sourced from our uniform suppliers. Details of our suppliers can 

be found on the school website or in the uniform policy. 

 

 

 

 

 



   

 

   

 

In September 2024 we will be looking to review the current uniform policy and are seeking the 

views of different stakeholders. This includes pupils, parents and carers and school staff. The 

consultation will take several weeks, and no changes will be brought in until September 2025. 

Please find below a link to the parental survey for our uniform or alternatively scan the QR code. 

The survey will ask you for your views and opinions as part of the consultation process. The survey 

is voluntary and should only take a couple of minutes to complete. It would be appreciated if you 

could take the time to complete this survey as your views as parents and carers are very 

welcomed and valued. 

The survey will be open from 26 June 2024 and will close on 19 July 2024. 

https://forms.office.com/e/YCkGF5D9YG 

If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact me at the school. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Ms V Bromley 
Vice Principal  
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